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At my request, Ken Pogran examined the potential difficulties
arising from the lack of an automatic disconnect feature on the
Bell System model 113A dataset. He put his observations down in
the form of a memo, the first draft of which I am distributing,
since Ken is on vacation. Your comments on his suggestions are

welcomed,



